
       ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 3rd December 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, what a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy!  

 

Congratulations Mrs Teasdale!  

We are thrilled to announce the safe arrival of Demelza Teasdale, born 27.11.21. Mum 

and baby are both doing brilliantly and are now at home with Mr Teasdale as they 

settle in as a new family. The whole school community is so delighted and we can’t 

wait to meet Demelza soon!  

 

 

 

UKS2 Visit Hall for Cornwall!  

Years 5 and 6 had a wonderful time visiting the newly 

opened Hall for Cornwall on Thursday to see  

Cinderella. Thank you to the FOSUA for supporting this 

event – it was a truly brilliant theatre experience.  

 

 

Cross Country Superstars!  

A team of 28 children went to represent St Uny at the second cross country race of the year. The 

weather was kind and the children did an amazing job on a challenging course with a tricky hill 

finish. The team were particularly proud of those children running for the first time and were 

amazed at the amount of children who improved their previous placing. The behaviour and effort 

from all were amazing – well done to everyone who raced so superbly!  

 

 

Christmas Post 
Our Christmas post-box will be in the school hall from 1st - 8th December. If your child would like to write a 

letter to Santa, please ensure the child's name and class is visible on the envelope / letter so Santa knows 

who to reply to. Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Lost Property 

We have lots of lost property at the moment. Please can you take the time to pop into the main  

entrance to check if anything belongs to your child. Any items left in lost property once we break up for 

Christmas will be sent to charity.  

 

 

Keep up to date with everything taking place in school by visiting our website or Facebook page: https://

www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy  

 

Mr Hoskins 

Head of School 

The FOSUA would like to say a huge thank-you to everyone for supporting our huge Christmas 

raffle this year, it really has been exceptional. We will announce the amount raised next week 

when we’ve had a final count up! 

  

Our clothing bank is currently full again to donations, a  

collection is due next week. Thank-you all for helping to fill 

it up again so quickly. 

  

We hope to have some exciting news for the children next 

week so please keep your eyes peeled on our social  

media pages and FOSUA related emails, 

  

The FOSUA team x 

 

 

This week’s  

winning  

House is... 

https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy
https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy


THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 

Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from 

each class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values 

(friendship, forgiveness or respect) or this half term’s learning power 

‘Perseverance’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Respect’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Respect’ in Collective Worship and each 
week in classes.  

Tehidy 92.6% 

Kynance 97.5% 

Poldark 96.6% 

Zennor 91% 

Godrevy 86% 

Mousehole 89.2% 

Morvah 95.4% 

Gwithian 92% 

Whole School 92.4% 

Attendance—our target for overall  

attendance is 96% 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For information on our Safeguarding  

Policy please visit our website: 

Welcome to St Uny C of E Academy  

If you have any safeguarding  

concerns,  please contact Mr Hoskins, 

Head of School. 

 

 

 

 

Wrap Around Care bookings 
Please use these links to book any Wrap 

Around Care for this half term. 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/xdQkfJfaXz 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/Yyys023Jrm 

*Please note that a non-attendance fee will 

be charged if you no longer need the  

booking but do not inform us. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY  2021– 2022 

 

Wednesday 8th December 

• Tehidy parents Nativity  

performance 9.15am 

• Kynance parents Nativity  

performance at 2pm 

Thursday 9th December 

Poldark parents Nativity performance at 

9.15am 

Wednesday 15th December 

Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper 

day 

Friday 17th December 

Break up for Christmas Holidays at 2pm 
 

REMINDERS CHECKLIST 

REMINDER DATE 

Order Christmas 

Dinner (Wed 15th 

Dec) on Parent 

Pay  

Order by Friday 

10th December 

 Christmas Dinner  
Wednesday 15th December 

 

Roast Turkey 

Pigs in blankets 

Stuffing balls 

Roast Potatoes 

Cauliflower Cheese 

Christmas Vegetable traybake 

-or- 

Vegetarian Sage and Onion Roasted 

Quorn Log 

Stuffing balls 

Roast Potatoes 

Cauliflower Cheese 

Christmas Vegetable traybake 

-or- 

Vegan Christmas Sausage Roll 

Stuffing Balls 

Roast Potatoes 

Vegan Cauliflower Cheese 

Christmas Vegetable traybake 

- 
Reindeer Cookie 

 

Please order on ParentPay as normal 

by Friday 10th December 

TUCK ORDERING ON PARENT PAY 
We are moving to a cashless payment  

system for tuck from Monday 6th  

December.  Please order tuck by 8.30am 

daily on ParentPay.  The price is 50p/day.   

Cash will no longer be accepted for tuck 

payment.   Please see the email sent 

03/12/21 with details of how to book. 

https://www.stuny.org.uk/web/safeguarding/357388
https://forms.office.com/r/xdQkfJfaXz
https://forms.office.com/r/Yyys023Jrm

